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Graduation Day 
Graduation for our PreK and TK classes will 
take place June 5. Extended family mem-
bers are welcome to attend. We will have 4 
classes graduating on this day at different 
times. Each graduation is under 30 minutes 
long. Please be sure to have your student ar-
rive at the time your teacher requests. Please 
check your child’s individual class calendar 
for specific information.   
 

On Graduation Day, children come to school 
for graduation only.  There is no regular class.  

 
Please drop your child off in their classroom 
and then proceed to the Sanctuary area, find a 
seat and wait for the ceremony to begin. 
Please make sure that small children remain 
on your lap rather than running about in the 
Sanctuary or becoming part of the graduation 
program. The children have worked very 
hard and this moment is truly theirs. Thank 
you for helping us make this day special for 
all. 

It feels like just yesterday we were welcoming your little ones to our preschool program. Now they are big kids 
ready to move onto our PreK and TK classes or head off to new schools for kindergarten.  

The staff and I want to thank you for your support and trust in our preschool program. We are proud of the 
many things your children have learned and accomplished this year. They have grown academically, socially, 
emotionally, and creatively over the past year.  

The children had an amazing year exploring different themes, developing early literacy and math skills through 
fun activities and games. They also enjoyed expressing themselves through various art activities, singing fun 
and catchy songs, and doing some silly dance moves. New friends were made, children learned to take turns, 
use their words, and learn ways to handle disagreements and frustrations. It is our hope that you have enjoyed 
the year as much as we have, and see all the growth your child has made over the year.  

The staff and I wish you and your family a safe and wonderful summer. To families moving on from Best Begin-
nings, we wish you all the best. Keep in touch and let us know how your child is doing. You are always welcome 
to visit anytime. To families returning in the fall, we look forward to seeing you in September. Back to school 
information will be emailed the first week of August.  

Happy Summer! 

Kerry  

All School Picnic 

June 5, 2024 

12:30—2 

Best Beginnings Preschool 

(outdoor areas and playground) 

Parents are responsible for monitoring their 
children.  



• 6/3  Last class day for  

   MW 3’s  

   MWF PreK  

• 6/4    Last class day for  

   TTHF 3’s 

   TTHF PreK 

   TWThF PreK 

   TK  

• 6/5  Graduation Day  (PreK & TK classes) 

  9am MWF  Teacher Siobhan & Teacher Monika 

  10am TTHF Teacher Stephanie & Teacher Elizabeth 

  11am TTHF Teacher Karen & Teacher Magda 

  12pm  TK Teacher Marjorie & Teacher Andrea 

  All School Picnic  

  12:30-2pm  

  Best Beginnings Preschool outdoor areas 

    

Upcoming Dates 

425-881-3468 | hc.preschool@frontier.com | bestbeginningspreschool.com  
Facebook.com/BPreschool | @bestbeginpreschool 

We have a few spots left in our PreK 
classes. If you hear of anyone look-
ing for a preschool program please 
send them our way. 

2024/2025 Enrollment 


